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Yamhill Fire volunteers had the opportunity in April to be a part of Mass Casualty 

Incident training. This medical drill was taught by McMinnville Fire Chief Law. 

Yamhill Fire members went over extrication techniques by picking up eggs with 

extrication cutters, teams competing at Jenga with extrication spreaders and Bowling 

with 1 ¾” rolled hose. This drill was led by Lt. Moore, Lt. Vandehey and FF. Smith 

Yamhill volunteers went over basics of our preconnect hose on engine 41, bumper 

load on engine 43 and our Apparatus operators went over engine 41 pumping. This 

drill was led by Lt. Moore and FF. Smith 

Yamhill Fire volunteers participated in a Countywide Water supply drill held by 

Carlton Fire Dist. on April 24th. 

Trainings coming up,  

Medical Training this month will be jeopardy based on Pediatrics and Airway 

emergencies. This drill will be led by Lt. Marci Hedin 

Fire training this month will be Advancing hose through Station 4’s engine bay while 

properly using SCBA’s, members will be tasked with searching for a down victim 

within the building and getting them out. 

Annual Wildland fire training at the substation, Led by Asst. Chief Bergstrom on May 

21st  

We have a good group of volunteers showing up to our trainings, happy to be 

involved and our Lieutenants have been a great help with organizing and leading 

these drills.  

-C42 Bradley Salter 


